Lena Bonner

From: Bowers, Marcia <marcia.bowers@dph.ga.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 2:35 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Cc: Thomas W. Kiernan, M.D ; Donohue, Lee; Commissioner Tony Lewis
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Board of Health Reappointments

Attachments: Reappointments 11-18-24.pdf

Good afternoon Ms. Bonner,

The Richmond County Board of Health has three members whose terms will expire December 31, 2024. They need
to be reappointed by the County Commission. Please see attached memo.

Thank you,

Marcia Bowers

Executive Administrative Assistant to Health Director

East Central Health District

Georgia Department of Public Health

1916 North Leg Road, Building L, Augusta, GA 30909

New number 706-667-4250 (Office) 706-833-6883 (Cell) 866-359-1633 (Fax)
Email Marcia.Bowers@dph.ga.gov

CEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
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